
1 
 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Holy Rosary Council 4483 
15 North Hickory Avenue 

 Arlington Heights, Ill 60004 
http://www.kofc4483.org/home.htm 

   Click on image to right with I-Phone or Android 
          For immediate access to our website 

  
Feb 6, Thursday, 7:30 PM  
Business Meeting, Thursday 
 
Feb 20, Thursday  
Social meeting.....  
 
Other Events at Hall ( listed alphabetically)   
Prolife Rosary, Wednesday, February 12, 7:30 PM 
Seton Assembly Meeting, Tuesday, February 18, 7:30 PM 
 
Other Events Not at the Hall in January  
 
Deputy Grand Knight Report      Michael McNicholas 
  
ID DRIVE 
I have "No Idea" as to when we will receive checks for the Parishes (for their respective SPRED Programs) and Groups that 
solicited donations during the 2013 ID Drive last September.  The State office has given both the Grand Knight and an myself 
various excuses as to why checks have not been issued. 
  
CHARITY COMMITTEE 
During the January Business Meeting, the Council approved the following: 
1)  501(C)(3) Organizations. 
     A)  St. Edna Food Pantry       $100.00    Submitted and sponsored by PGK John Naylor 
     B)  St. James Food Pantry     $100.00    Submitted and sponsored by PGK John Naylor 
     C)  St. Colette Food Pantry    $100.00    Submitted and sponsored by PGK John Naylor 
     D)  State of The Art Catholic Band Competition    $200.00    Submitted and sponsored by Michael Ferreter 
2)  Respect Life    $500.00  for a one (1) page in the program booklet for the Women's Center's Annual "Life Banquet."  
Request sponsored by Jim McPherrin. 
  
RETENTION COMMITTEE 
Dues Notices for 2014 have been mailed.  Please remit your dues timely directly to Financial Secretary Chuck Tomasek.  Holy 
Rosary Council pays the per capita to both State and Supreme based on the number on Knights on the Council roster.  If you 
decide you no longer want to be a Knight, please inform the Financial Secretary of your decision in writing to assist us in 
keeping our roster up to date.  THANK YOU!!! 
  
BAR BULLETIN BOARD 
We received a $25.00 donation for the 2014-2015 Charity Fund from a business that placed cards on the board for  
   3-months. 
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2014-2015 OFFICERS 
If you are interested in being an Officer for the upcoming Fraternal Year, please contact the Grand Knight or myself for 
information regarding some open "chairs."   
  
Vivat Jesus! 
Michael McNicholas 
Deputy Grand Knight 
 
Chancellor Report, Ray Cordell  
Brother Knights, 

Will winter ever end? I’m sure it will but probably not for a while! 4483 has some great activities planned to get you through it. 

Our speaker for the February 20th social meeting comes from our very own kitchen. Besides being an outstanding cook, Chuck 
McKiel is a certified home inspector. He will share his encyclopedic knowledge of the physical structure and systems of a 
residential home from the basement to the tip of the roof. Whether you just moved in or have lived in your house for 50 years, 
come on by on the 20th and get the inside scoop from an expert 

On February 22, Bourbon St., New Orleans comes to 15 N. Hickory when the ladies auxiliary and Holy Rosary Council throw 
a Mardi Gras party. So get your “Who Dat” on and come on down to the hall for traditional Cajun food, specialty drinks and 
fun. The cost is a meager $20.00 per person for a great time on a cold winter’s night. Watch your email and the registration 
table at meetings for more information and a registration form. And yes, there will be beads! Laissez les bons temps rouler 
(Let the good times roll). 

Fraternally yours 

Chancellor Ray Cordell 

Chaplin Report - Deacon Joe Yannotta    Link to Joseph 
With our Holy Father both a Jesuit and taking the name Francis, much emphasis has been given to St. Francis of Assisi. 
 
I recent read something written by Matthew Kelly; 

Eight hundred years ago a young Italian man searching for meaning in his life went into a dilapidated old church and heard the 
voice of God speak to him: “Rebuild my Church. As you can see it is in ruins”. St. Francis’ first response was to repair and 
rebuild a number of small churches in and around Assisi, but the voice kept calling to him; Francis “Rebuild my Church. As 
you can see it is in ruins”. God was calling him to rebuild his Church spiritually. If we listen carefully today we too can hear 
this same message saying the same thing to our hearts. The birth of Jesus has inspired people for over 2,000 years. I pray that 
this be our year to hear and answer God’s call to rebuild his Church. 

But I believe that this renovation must not only be within our walls . . . No, we need to be reaching out to those most in need. 
This year lets us take on our own mission, our own ministries to visit those in hospitals and nursing homes, to aid those in 
most need of life’s basis necessities, to live lives that truly reflect not only the person Christ calls us all to be but, to be a 
shining example of who we are as Knights and Catholic Gentlemen. 

As we begin the “Year of the Strong Catholic Parent” we need to take advantage of all the available recourses, from both 
our local parishes and the Archdiocese of Chicago, to aid us in bringing this message to all our friends, neighbors and 
especially our children. Together we can all rebuild God’s Church. 

In the words of Matthew Kelly, “BE BOLD, BE CATHOLIC”. 

 

mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net
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Lucky Buck Winners in December were: 
The Lucky Bucks for January were drawn January 23rd at the Social Meeting.   
For additional tickets, contact Joe Kramer JKramer001@aol.com 
 
Financial Secretary 
If you have not paid your 2014 dues, please do so now. 

Chuck Tomasek FS 4483 

Let's Keep In Our Prayers       

Don Barrett, Sr. Ray Check Marilyn Dockus 

Tom Durand Joe Elsey Bob Gaudio 

Pat Hansen Don Hecht Tom Lazzara 

Tony Mack Cathy Morrow Bill Reinert 

Paul Schmidt Fred Sharkey Tony Sulla 

Carolyn Zitkus   

Family of  
Jim Pietras  

Family of  
Jim Stearns 

 
Family of  
Al Vermiglio 
 

 
      
 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abortions,  for our United States Military 
troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and all deceased Knights and their families. 
 

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at    jyannotta@comcast.net 

Or Our Church Director 
Brother Tarry Hoskins at hoskinstt@att.net  

 

 Ladies Auxiliary 
The Ladies Auxiliary is having a Lenten Evening of Reflection on Wednesday April 2 at 7 p.m. 
Our speaker will be Rosanne Coury, a theology instructor at Loyola Academy in Wilmette.   
 
Please save the date and bring a friend.  More information to follow in the March Newsletter.  
 
Sword and Baldric 
The Sword and Baldric Club thanks everyone who attended the Spaghetti dinner or bought raffle tickets.  The proceeds went 
to purchase a laptop computer and a tablet for two needy veterans who are continuing their education.  Will Beiersdorf sent a 
small bio about one the recipients. 
 
"There's a young man, approximately 24 years old who is in the Navy and stationed at Great Lakes Naval Training. He has 
been battling severe PTSD and was recently placed in a 45 day PTSD treatment program at James Lovell Naval Hospital. The 
laptop was perfect as this young man used it while in treatment and it allowed him to continue his online studies and keep in 
touch with his family. The young sailor was very thankful and appreciative for this gift and thought he might have to return, 
but once he understood that it was a gift, he was very relieved to know he could keep it." 
 
Just a reminder that if you are 3rd member in good standing there is no longer is a waiting period to become a 4th degree 
Knight. The 4th degree exemplification will be held Saturday, May 3rd. For more information contact SK Dean Sordyl at 
847.394.3307. 
 

mailto:JKramer001@aol.com
mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net
mailto:hoskinstt@att.net
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Friday Lenten Fish Fries 

Starting March 7 through April 11, 2014 
Time: 5:30pm – 8:00pm 

Fundraiser to Support our Parish Youth Ministries and Salute, Inc. 

 
 

All You Can Eat Fish & Chips 
Adults: $10.00 

Children under age 12: $5.00 
Children 5 and under: Free 

Fish Dinner includes; cod fish, French fries, coleslaw, macaroni and cheese and corn bread. 
Plus a desert table presented by the Ladies Auxiliary. 

Free pop with a cash bar 
 
 

Help support parish the youth ministries of St. Colette, St. Edna, St. James,  
 Our Lady of the Wayside and Salute, Inc. 

 
Knights of Columbus Hall 

15 N. Hickory Ave. 
Arlington Heights, IL 

Hall located five blocks east of Arlington Heights Road 
& 2.5 blocks south of Euclid. 

for more information email us at: Brother.Knight@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 

.   
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Brother Knights & other readers of this newsletter!                                                                                                              
From 1989 to 1996 our newsletter editor was P.K.  (Come to our next business meeting and learn the true identity of 
this tongue in cheek editor.)  

February is here, and January's New Year's resolutions have gone in ONE YEAR and out the other. 

God created the world, but he did not finish it.... He left that to us! (or, She left that to us!)  

The word "listen" contains the same letters as the word "silent" 

God is like a mirror.  The mirror never changes, but everyone who looks at it sees something different! 

If you don't stand for something, you'll fall for anything. 

He who throws mud loses ground.  

Patient is the ability to let your light shine after your fuse has blown. 

Your present GK thoughts......There are a lot of things to do in February, go to a concert, visit a museum, observe 
ground hog day, and celebrate Elmo's Birthday (really!)..... or, attend one of our Knights of Columbus Meetings, 
meet old friends and make new friends.    

Et pax Dei Omnibus   

Mike McMahon, Grand Knight 
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